Craig, Sondra

From: SNina Shephard fspa <nshephard@fspa.org>
Sent: Friday, July 19, 2024 12:47 PM

To: ZZ Council Members

Subject: Rezoning petition

Some people who received this message don't often get email from nshephard@fspa.org. Learn why this is important

**x CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe. ***

Dear member of the La Crosse City Council,

| am writing to ask you to accept the petition to rezone the Reach Center property. It seems it was mistakenly
zoned the first time. The Center is one of the wonderful outreach centers designed to help La Crosse residents
who need services. They have already been doing this, apparently without problem, for some years, and the
changes they would make inside the building, and putting solar panels on the roof, will do nothing but improve
life for many. | urge you to accept their request.

With a prayer for God's blessing for you as you serve our city,
Sister Nina Shephard, FSPA



